
Avondale Elementary

First Grade Supply Wish List

Dear Parents of Incoming First Graders,

Welcome to First Grade!  I am looking forward to a fun 

filled year of learning.  The following items are some of what your 

child will be using next year.  All the supplies will be used by the 

whole class.  If you are able to donate any of the supplies, I would 

greatly appreciate it.

Thank you,

Mrs. Van Rossum

 Expo dry erase markers

 Large rectangular pink erasers

 Ticonderoga Laddie TriWrite pencils

 10 Classic colored Crayola markers

 Box of 24 Crayola Crayons

 Glue Sticks

 Astro bright paper

 Kleenex

 Lysol Wipes

NO OTHER SUPPLIES ARE NEEDED

Our desks are small so all other items will be sent home to be used for homework.

Thank you in advance for any assistance you can provide.


